NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

ADULT EDUCATION INSTITUTE AT RUTGERS

The Graduate School of Library Service, Rutgers University, has announced a four
day “Institute on Improving Adult Education Services in the Public Library” for June
28-July 1, 1955. The institute has been designed to combine stimulating thinking of
librarians with that of adult educators from other fields in a concentration upon the
important adult education services that the public library offers to people of its com-
munity. The resources that books offer will have a major emphasis.

The institute is open to all librarians working in public libraries and interested in
developing the educational aspects of traditional library services, expanding work with
community groups, or planning library-sponsored programs. There will be special
attention to the opportunities offered by county and regional extension.

The institute fee will be $15.00, Student Activities fee is $1.00, and double
dormitory rooms are available at $5.00 per person. Persons desiring the one hour of
graduate credit must pay an additional §5.00. Additional information is available from
the Graduate School of Library Service, Rutgers University, New Brunswick, New
Jersey.




